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January 3, 2006

Mr. Michael Henderson, Director
St. Charles Parish

Department of Planning & Zoning
P. O.Box 302

Hahnville, LA 70057

Dear Mike:

As owner of all property surrounding that of 206 Paul Maillard Road, Luling, LA, this letter is to
inform you that I have no objection to the request of James Seeser under PZHO-2005-30 to operate
his business known as Jimmy’s Construction at that location.

I understand that this request will be heard at the January 5t meeting of the St. Charles Parish
Planning & Zoning Commission. In my absence at the meeting, please have this letter serve as
notification of “no objection” to Mr. Seeser’s request.

I welcome this opportunity for Mr. Seeser to prosper in our parish.

If I can be of further assistance, please contact me at (985) 785-6857.

spectfully,
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Gregory Mollere
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